
 

      HERITAGE   SCHOOL   JAMMU 

      GUMMY   BEARS’   WORLD         

       HOLIDAYS HOMEWORK 

               Honey Bears’ (NURSERY)               

                                                                                                         

  Dear Parents,                                                                 Date:21/12/17 

               Winter vacations are here and we all are going to enjoy 

the holidays but to keep in touch with our tiny tot’s learning, we 

are giving few activities to enjoy in these holidays, which will 

further develop their skills.   

 

1) Place skittles / plastic bottles and ask your child to roll a ball 

towards the skittles / bottles and knock them over. 

2) Give your child different kinds of puzzles with small pegs 

which they can hold with their thumb and index fingers (the 

pincer/ froggy finger grip) to remove and place back in the 

correct slots. 

3) Allow your child to be independent in dressing themselves, 

allow them to button their shirts, zip up their jackets, putting 

their shoes and combing their hair. Praise their efforts, it will 

make them confident. 

4) Guide them to hold the crayons with froggy fingers while 

colouring. 

5) Allow your child to play out in the open, give them a stick to 

draw in the sand (the sounds, numbers & anything they wish). 

6) Provide your child with some play dough, scope for free hand 

painting, free play and using things in the house to exercise  

their imaginative and creative ideas. 

7) Read to your child everyday and encourage them to spot 

pictures / words. Start the story and pause at times, allowing 

them the opportunity to express themselves. Encourage them 

to choose the story they want to hear. Plan a special time of 

the day for reading books right from the beginning to hep 

your child develop the habit of reading. 



 


